
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

The United Architectural Controls and 
Standards Committee Meeting 

 
 

Scheduled for 
Thursday, December 19, 2019, 
at 9:30 a.m. in the Elm Room 

has been canceled. 
 
 

Next Meeting is for 
Thursday, January 16, 2020,  

at 9:30 a.m. in the Elm Room.  
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